

OXFORDSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL

Fringford C.E. Primary School Headteacher Mr F Pastore

NEWSLETTER April 2016

Message from the Head Teacher

During the Easter holidays we had our brand new library furniture delivered and it looks wonderful. I would like to thank everyone who has been involved in fundraising and who has donated books. The Readathon alone has raised over £600 which means we can choose a whopping £970 in books! Plans are in place to completely redecorate the room and we will then start cataloguing books.

Class 3

We will be saying goodbye to Miss Hutt at the end of the term. She has worked tirelessly in her time at Fringford and she will be missed. We wish her all the best for the future. On **Thursday** 5th May, Miss Hendley, who will take over Class 3 in September, will spend some time in school working with Miss Hutt and the children.

Value of the Month

This month we have been discussing the value of Self Control with the children.

Teachers will be awarding 'Values Certificates' to the children who demonstrate our values in and around the school.

Self Control

Fundraising

In addition to the library, we have been busy fundraising for a number of good causes. Last month, £84.54 was raised for Book Aid International and £81.50 was raised for Sports Relief. Thank you for all your contributions.

School Office

Mrs McBride has settled in to her new role as Office Manager very well. She has been busy setting up our new Parent Mail system and if you are reading this online, it is already working successfully!

Dates for your diary

May

***** 9th to 13th SATs Week *****

13th Kwik Cricket - Class 4 20th Kingswood Meeting 24th Class 3 Trip -

Pitt Rivers Museum Book Feast

27th Sports for Schools -

School will finish at 3.15pm

June

6th INSET - School closed

Kingswood

I am pleased to announce that everything is now in place for a very enjoyable residential trip to Staffordshire. I can confirm that Miss Hutt will be replacing Mrs Fidler on the trip. Please keep 6pm on Friday 20th May free as we will be hosting a session to inform parents of any preparations that will need to be made.

SATs

As SATs week is approaching can we please remind parents of the importance of a good night's sleep and a good breakfast before coming to school.

Thank You

Please join us in thanking Mrs Honour and Mrs Biltcliffe for the help and support they have given the pupils of Fringford in their time with the school. We wish them all the best in their future endeavours.

The Green, Fringford, Bicester, Oxon, OX27 8DY E.mail: office.3083@fringford.oxon.sch.uk

Telephone and Fax: 01869 277397 www.fringford.oxon.sch.uk